
            DOMINGUEZ HILLS VILLAGE COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION 
                                 SWIMMING POOL REOPENING UPDATE  
 
Dear Dominguez Hills Village Community Association Residents, 
 
 
First and foremost, the Board of Directors and staff value all resident/homeowners of 
Dominguez Hills Village Community Association and hope that everyone and their families 
remain healthy and safe during these unprecedented times.   
 
Please be advised that during a scheduled Board of Directors meeting on May 28, 2020, the 
Board of Directors carefully reviewed the Covid-19 Pandemic Safety Guidelines from the Los 
Angeles County Department of Public Health for reopening swimming pools for private 
sectors such as Apartments, Condominiums and Homeowner Associations. The Board of 
Directors and management are taking all necessary precautions to create a plan for the health 
and safety of the residents of Dominguez Hills Village Community Association while 
satisfying the Guidelines in place for the safety of all Los Angeles County Residents.   
 
Unfortunately, the pool will remain closed as the restrictions within the reopening guidelines 
will only allow for 25% maximum occupancy or 10 persons at a time, whichever is smaller. 
The Board of Directors was unable to create a plan at this time to accommodate the residents 
of Dominguez Hills Village Community Association safely regarding, the hours of operation, 
monitoring, sanitizing, social distancing and the cost for additional staffing if applicable as 
required for use of the pool as we are a large-scale community consisting of 574 homes with 
approx. 1300 or more resident/homeowners. 
 
The Board of Directors and management will continue to monitor and work to safely reopen 
the pool in efforts to minimize exposure of our residents to the Covid-19 Pandemic as the Los 
Angeles County Department of Public Health gradually eases the restrictions in the guidelines 
for swimming pools.   
 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding in this matter. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
The Dominguez Hills Village Community Association Board of Directors by, 
 
 
 
Leonardo Beard CMCA AMS 
General Manager 


